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ON POINT WITH… MERRITT

Owner: Philip Foster
Breed: German Wirehaired Pointer

Age: 9 months
Kennel: Trieben Kennels - Steamboat Springs CO

Merritt and Philip joined NAVHDA in March 2020.  They were
lucky to connect with Ruth and Greg Weiss at High On Kennels where     
they got a great introduction to gunfire, birds and training methods.

Merritt is a very confident pup, he did a 30 minute duck search and
long open water swims at just 4 months.  The fall will be his first hunting 
season and Philip hopes Merritt learns from wild birds, increases
his confidence and most importantly has fun!

Philip has contribited to our NAVHDA chapter by volunteering in any way
he can, whether it is planting birds, gunning or volunteering at tests.

Merritt is a handsome pup with a  ton of drive, he hunts BIG already using his
nose to find birds in any cover.  He also puts up quite a fuss when being left
out of the action on the chain gang!
We are thrilled to have Philip and Merritt as new members of our chapter!

Hunting Season

Almost here!
Are you ready?

LINES OF COMMUNICATION
Check out our San Diego NAVHDA website www.sandiegonavhda.com for updated information on events, training locations, 

maps, contacts, sponsors, test dates, etc.

Upcoming Events Spring Test

COVID has made for a tough 
training season - upcoming events to 

follow soon

The Chapter is 
considering a spring 

Natural Ability and Utility 
Test - more info to follow


